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Comments: With regard for the proposed regulations for managing rock climbing activities in the National Forest,
| suggest that there could be designated climbing areas with bolted routes established by the Forest Service but
if someone wants to climb else where with the use of permanently installed hardware they should obtain a permit.
There is no question that the use of mechanized drills and bolted routes would not be permitted in Wilderness in
compliance with the Wilderness Act.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment



